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TSG RAN WG2 would like to thank TSG RAN WG3 for their Liaison Statement on the overall delay budget within the
access stratum.
TSG RAN WG2 understood that the figures given in the LS are worst case estimations. Since the overall delay has an
impact on the design of the protocols in the scope of TSG RAN WG2, we would be interested in receiving further
information on the issue. Information on the typical round trip and End-to-End delay to be expected between UE and
the RNC would be most helpful.


